
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to a new school year - to all our new parents and to Mr Ross, our new 
headteacher.  We hope that your children have settled well and that you already feel 
welcomed and part of our close community.  

The return to school is always exciting but, understandably, can come with certain levels 

of anxiety. Please do talk to us about any worries or concerns that you or your child may 

be experiencing. You can talk to your child’s Class Teacher or to me, Ms. Wilson. We will 

always listen and try and help in any way we can.  

This being the first Wellbeing Newsletter of the school year 2022-23, I will be signposting 
you to a few of the services that are out there if needed.  

 
We celebrated World Mental Health day last Monday and the theme was     

‘make mental health and wellbeing for all a global priority.’  Children took part in a    

array of activities during the day and I have included some of them in here.   

 

Wishing you all a happy and safe half-term  

Ms. Wilson and the Wellbeing Team 

Look For What Is Good. 

Positive emotions - like joy, gratitude, contentment, inspiration, 

and pride - are not just great at the time. Recent research shows 

that regularly experiencing them creates an 'upward spiral', 

helping to build our resources. So although we need to be        

realistic about life's ups and downs, it helps to focus on the good 

aspects of any situation - the glass half full rather than the glass 



 

 

 

.  

1N enjoyed taking part in Yoga on 

World Mental Health Day. We also 

spoke about other things that 

make us happy when we are     

feeling sad. As a class we found 

out, some of us like listening to 

music, some of us like to read and 

some of us prefer to cuddle our fa-

vourite teddy.   



 

 

 World Mental Health Day - Year 2 

 

We talked about what makes us happy and 

created our own ‘Happiness Jars’.  We 

included people, pets, objects and hobbies.  

What would you put in your ‘Happiness Jar’? 

 



 

 

In 2F during World Mental Health Week, we were thinking about 

all of the things that make us happy. We decided to put them into 

a jar to remember all the positive aspects of life! 



 

 

 

3DT explored different emoji pictures and matched their feelings. We discussed 

how some situations can make us feel differently. We discussed as a table how 

each situation would make us feel and why. We then created an 'Emotion cloud' 

which described an emotion if it was a colour, animal, weather etc. 

3R talked about emotions and matched emotion cards to different situations.  

We found out that –  

Different people have different emotions in the same situation. 

It is not right or wrong to have a positive or negative attitude.  

There are no wrong emotions. Emotions are how we are feeling. We need to work 

out how to deal with our feelings, so we can take control of our emotions. 

Everyone's emotions are different because we are all unique.  



 

 

The year 4 classes thought about their feelings and how they can differ.  They 
tried to think about situations when they may have felt some of these emo-
tions and also how we can all feel     differently too.  

 

 

As part of World Mental Health Day, Reception children had a     

fabulous time playing parachute games for the first time. The    

children enjoyed the outdoor exercise and there was lots of   

laughter to be heard. We had to work as a team which reminded 

us all about how happy friendships make us feel.   

Reception 



 

 

 

 

Year 5  PSHE topic is ‘Under Pressure’. The children talked about       

different scenarios where there is pressure and how to cope with it. The 

children then created posters. This linked in well with World Mental 

Health Day. 



 

 

 

 

Year 5C  



 

 

CAMHS Parents Virtual Drop-in 

The next parent drop-ins will be on: Wednesday 16th November  

and Wednesday 14th December 2022 between 9.00am- 1.00pm.  

 Please speak with ……Ms Wilson – Inclusion Lead    

  if you would like to book a 15 minute slot. 

You can speak to us about personal information in confidence and we will not 
discuss this with anyone  else without your permission. We would only pas on 
information in order to protect you or someone else from serious harm. We 
would always discuss this with you first   

You can talk to us about lots of things regarding your child including:  

Worries/ Anger / Emotions/ Sleep/ Bullying/ Coping skills  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


